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23 February 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I would firstly like to thank those who attended our second parents’ forum of the year on reading and literacy. 
Your attendance is always greatly appreciated and we value your feedback.  
 
Mrs Cawsey our literacy lead for the Academy led the session, information from the session can be  found on our 
school website: Stockport Academy > Information > Curriculum > Literacy (stockport-academy.org) 
 
On there you will find videos by Mrs Cawsey on how to support your child at home with reading and some very 
useful literacy tips and recommended reading book lists. 
 
A few points were raised during the parents’ forum and I would like to share with you how we have acted on 
them. 
 
Homework submission 
We have delivered further training to our staff on how to complete homework submissions on Arbor. 
 
House competition information 
Our communication team will share all our house competitions: 

• On all of our official social media platforms 
• sent as an email to all parents and students 
• accessible on the arbor app under messages 

School trips 
Communication for school trips will be sent as an email to parents and will be accessible under ‘trips’ on the 
Arbor App. 
  
Our next parents’ forum will take place on Wednesday 24th April 2024 at 5pm. I do hope you can attend, I look 
forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs J McNulty 
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